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Health & Environn.ent Tepartment
svironmental Irgrovement Div." ^ -

, . C IATION FRO 2CTIN SECTION
P.O. Box 968, Crown Building
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

To: Air Quality Section 52.31
Vater Pollution Control Section

From: Radiation Protection Section Date: flovembe r 16, 1978y
Gerald W. Stewart (Ext. 341) '

f,

Subject: Gulf Mariano Lake Mine 10fl Exchange Unit

Gulf has requested a Radioactive Materials License for an 10N
Exchange Unit at their Harlano Lake Mine. Attached is their
appilcation and my initial review questions. Will you please
review their application and provide me with your comments by
November 22, 1978.
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